
To Whom It May Concern: 

I would just like to take a minute to write a letter of appreciation 

for Mrs. Yeomans.  My daughter Ivy had Mrs. Yeomans as a long-

term substitute for the first five weeks of the 2017-18 school year, 

in second grade.  As a parent, I felt it was a great start to the year 

for my daughter. 

From the minute I met Mrs. Yeomans I felt very comfortable and 

knew instantly that this teacher would be a good fit for Ivy.  Mrs. 

Yeomans is very approachable and caring.  It is always easy to 

communicate with her and she makes every effort to make sure 

that parents and students get whatever they need.  It’s so 

important to know that the teacher will go the extra mile and Mrs. 

Yeomans will always make the effort to do that! 

My daughter is extremely bright and has not really had the best 

experience with her teachers so far.  I am truly grateful that she 

would come home happy from school, feeling good about her day.  

That was because of Mrs. Yeomans, not because of school.  

What more could a parent ask for? 

Here are some things that Ivie said about Mrs. Yeomans: 

“She never let us down.  She is different from everyone else, and 

always willing to do something to help.  She was always really 

positive!” 

You could not ask for a better addition to your team.   

Yours Sincerely, 

Julie Brown 

 


